






Friday, May 7, 2004

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Jones,


Thank you for attending The Holy Cross School Annual Dinner on May 6, 2004 in honor of The Honorable Michael Smith.  The event celebrated the generous contributions Judge Smith has made to the community and our school.  Your presence helped made the event a true success.


The Holy Cross School is dedicated to providing a rich educational experience for our 300 students.  With the funds raised from the dinner, we will begin to refurbish the school’s auditorium.  The auditorium is a place where students practice and display their artistic and musical abilities, bringing many long hours of joy and team building. 


We are pleased to announce that the dinner raised over $30,000.  Again thank you for your contribution.  Best wishes for a safe and healthy summer.








Sincerely,








Sister Beth Ryan








Principal

Mr. and Mrs. John Jones

123 Oak Lane

New York, NY 10000

Thank you for purchasing 2 tickets valued at $600.  Your tax deductible portion is $400. The Holy Cross School did not provide any goods of services

in whole or partial consideration of the tax deductible portion of the contribution.

